TULSA PUBLIC SCHOOLS

TULSA, OKLAHOMA

Office of the Superintendent

April 2, 1941

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
The University of Kansas
Lawrence, Xansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

We are happy to know that you can be with us on May 19. As
vet the meeting place has not been determined, but I will let
you know in ample time.

I am sure that your usual good judgment will dictate the
things of greatest interest to the group.

Sincerely yours,
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Superintendent of Schools
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